Designing The Future

October 26, 2012

Subject : Nomination and Support of Mr. Nick Yamasaki for TP Vice Chair
To oneM2M

This letter is intended to nominate Mr. Norikazu (Nick) Yamasaki for the position of

Vice Chair of Technical Plenary.

As shown in his CV attached, Mr. Nick Yamasaki has participated in 3GPP2 standard
activities for many years and contributed a lot as Leadership of TSG-S and Steering
Committee in 3GPP2. Also, he has been very active in domestic standard work both in
TTC and ARIB, and he has been appointed as Chair of TTC oneM2M Technical
Committee and Co-chair for Joint TTC/ARIB meeting for oneM2M Standardization.

I believe Mr. Yamasaki, with his vast experience and expertise, is good candidate for

Vice Chair of Technical Plenary.

As a part of this nomination, KDDI commits to provide him with whatever support is

necessary for him to perform his duties for his term of service.

Sincerely,

AN

Yoshiharu Shimatani
Senior Vice President
Technology Sector

Member of the Board



